
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 

www.frcinwood.org 
 

412 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
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Members of First Reformed Church,  
Ministers to the Community 

 

 

  

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School                     10:45 a.m. 

  



 
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, October 7, 2018 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                    Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP      

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS   “From the Inside Out”     Power Point 
   “My Feet are on the Rock”    Power Point 

SPECIAL MUSIC   “My Lighthouse”          Children’s Choir 

 ...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE  ~ “Fill it to the Cap” Coin Offering                
 Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

 
    

MESSAGE                                “The Parables of Jesus” 
Scripture:  Mark 4:33 – 34   

COMMISSIONING SERVICE FOR PREACHING ELDER - Rick Rozeboom 

SACRAMENT OF COMMUNION 

   ...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS   ~ Second Offering for Benevolent Fund 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION  

*SONG OF PARTING  “Praise God, From Whom All Blessings Flow”      #7 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 

Greeters:  Betty Teunissen & Sylvia Veltkamp     Organist: Courtnie Fleshman     

Fellowship Cookies provided by Erin Van Der Brink & Jami Jacobson  

Healthy snacks provided by Bev Arp 

Nursery Caregivers:  Aletha K, Jodi F, Gianna K 

Children & Worship Leader: Jody ~ Banner Bearers:  Tyler Brower & Kasey Scholten 

Children & Worship Greeters:  Mindy L, Dylan T, Gwen B, Taylor M, Katelyn B 
**C & W Greeters in bold go to front of sanctuary with children, others may go to back of church 
 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ October 14 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 

Greeters:  Terry & Shardell Teunissen   Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     

Fellowship Cookies provided by Amber Van Essen & Lisa Wheeler 

Healthy snacks provided by Jody Van Regenmorter 

Nursery Caregivers:  Larissa T, Tara VG, Courtney H 

Children & Worship Leader: Eileen ~ Banner Bearers: Sophia Payne & Aubry Erpenbach   

Children & Worship Greeters: Brent VR, Regan C, Emmitt F, Samantha S, Chenoa VS 

 
CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Marv Arp and Keith Van Der Brink. 

If you have an agenda item for the elders or consistory meeting, please get it to Pastor Rob by 
Tuesday, Oct 9. 

The date for the congregational meeting has been set for November 12 at 7:00 p.m.  We will 
be electing two elders and two deacons and approving the budget for 2019.  Please plan to join 
us as we discuss the blessings and the business of the church.  

We are looking for a few people that would be interested in helping out by being on a team of 
people that would video record our Sunday services and post them to our web site.  If you are 
interested in this ministry, please contact Pastor Rob. 

Serendipity Women’s Bible Study will meet at 1:00 on Friday, Oct. 12 at the home of Donna 
Tilstra. 

A few changes have been made in the nursery.  When you drop your child off, there is a 
clipboard for you to sign your child in and give some information about your child.   We have also 
provided nametags that we would like parents to write on and place on their child’s back when 
bringing them into the nursery.  More volunteers are needed!  If we do not get more volunteers, 
we will ask parents who use the nursery to be the volunteers.  Thank you!  Liz Bonestroo 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

Find us on Facebook @ Inwood Iowa First Reformed Church 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

• This morning we celebrate world communion Sunday with the greater church of Jesus Christ throughout 
the world.  As you receive communion this morning, we come before Jesus as one body and one church 
gathered in His name.  If you are a guest with us this morning and you are a member of a bible believing 
congregation you are welcome to commune with us today. 

• We will be commissioning seminary student Rick Rozeboom as a preaching elder this morning.  This will 
enable Rick to perform baptism and serve communion in the churches he has been called upon for pulpit 
supply.  Continue to pray for Rick and his family as he furthers his studies and works towards ordination. 

• We extend our sympathies to Henry & Irene Ter Wee and family in the death of Henry’s grandson, Jesse 
Saunders.  Keep the Saunders and Ter Wee families in your prayers. 

• Pray for favorable weather and safety for our farmers as they harvest this fall season. 

• Angie Beek’s uncle, Jeff, is in need of prayers as he has developed complications from his surgery due to 
his cancer. 

• Pray for our shut ins – Alice Diekevers at Fellowship Village and Kendra Van Essen in her home. 

• Pray for those who are undergoing treatments for cancer – Merle Tilstra, Jake Dieters, Melissa Moser, 
Ron Zylstra and others from our families and communities. 

• Kenny Van Veldhuizen and Mark & Amy Timmerman’s mother, Garlene Van Veldhuizen, was 
hospitalized for dehydration and other health concerns.  She is now home and doing better.  Keep 
Garlene in your prayers. 

• Bonnie Van Ginkel’s mother, Myrna Serck, has been hospitalized with declining health.  Keep Myrna in 
your prayers and pray for Bonnie & Jim Van Ginkel and the Ervin Serck family that God’s grace will be 
shed upon this family and for God’s will to be done. 

 
 

 

THIS WEEK:  Impact Youth will meet on 
Wednesday, Oct. 10 at 7pm in the youth 
room.  Officer Todd Wood and his wife will 
be sharing their testimony of tragedy, loss, 
and faith.  All 9th-12th grade students are 
welcome!  Other upcoming events are listed 
on the youth ministry page 
at http://www.frcinwood.org. 
Impact Youth is collecting items for 
S.A.L.U.T.E between now and October 
22.  Please check your church mailboxes for 
a list of items needed to include in care 
packages for our active military 
overseas.  Items in high demand are 
asterisked on the list.  Please bring 
donations to the boxes located in the 
fellowship hall.  The youth will deliver these 
items to S.A.L.U.T.E. headquarters in Doon 
on Oct. 24.  
 

It’s time for Christmas choir 

practice to get started!!  

 

We will be having practice on: 

➢ Oct 17 at 6:30 

➢ Oct 24 at 8 

➢ Nov 7 at 6:30 

➢ Nov 14 at 6:30  

➢ Nov 28 at 8 
 

CHILD CARE WILL BE PROVIDED DURING 
PRACTICES!!! Please let me know if you will 
be using this so we have enough helpers in 
the nursery!  We will be performing/ leading 
worship on Sunday, Dec 2nd. Singers of ALL 

ages are invited to join!  Please let Courtnie 
Fleshman (712-470-6483) know if you have 

any questions! 
 

 

http://www.frcinwood.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Justice For All invites you to join them for an 

Informational meeting about upcoming Service & 
Learning Trips on Tuesday, October 16, 2018, 
7pm at the JFA Ministry Center, 1335 Valley 
Drive.  Hear details and experiences of what 
Service & Learning trips are about, as well as 
answering any questions about dates, times, and 
locations.  Come check the possibility of where 
God may be leading you.  If you can’t make the 
meeting but would like more information, please 
call Luke Grooters at JFA, 712-476-2804 or 
lukeg@jfa-nwiowa.org. 

 

REGISTER FOR A HIGH SCHOOL 
EXPERIENCE OF A LIFE TIME! 

Crossroads & Northwest Iowa Teens 

Encounter Christ (TEC) are accepting 
applications for the upcoming weekend at 

the First Reformed Church in Maurice, 

Iowa. TEC is an interdenominational 

three-day Christian retreat/lock in 
designed to help high schoolers learn 

more about their faith and their 

community. The next TEC is Friday 
November 16 through Sunday 

November 18, 2018. If you would like to 

learn more about TEC or register, please 
visit www.CrossroadsTEC.com/apply or 

email CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com. The 

cost is $50 and includes a t-shirt, meals 
& other special gifts. Scholarships are 

available upon request. 

 

Promise Community Health Center of Sioux 

Center will host its 10th annual “An Evening of 

Promise” Celebration and Fundraiser at 6 p.m. 

Thursday, Oct. 18, at Terrace View Event 

Center in Sioux Center. The celebration will 

feature entertainment of comedy mentalist 

Arthur Fratelli, a dinner catered by The Triple 

Box, presentation of the Addink Community 

Service Award to Judy Hauswald and a silent 

auction. Tickets will be on sale through Oct. 10. 

Tickets can be purchased online at 

promiseevent2018.eventbrite.com or download 

a ticket form from Promise CHC’s website at 

www.promisechc.org. For more information, 

contact Derrick Vander Waal at 712-722-1700 

or derrick@promisechc.org. 
 

Inspiration Hills is having its Fall Auction and 

it's coming up fast – Friday, October 

26th!  This year’s auction proceeds will go 

towards the kitchen remodel.   Everyone is 

invited to attend.  Come for the fellowship, 

food and the amazing items!  The doors open 

at 6:00pm where you can look over the 

donated auction items and enjoy soup and 

dessert.  The auction will begin at 

7:00pm.  We are looking to have around 50 

large ticket items to be auctioned off – 

anything from dinners, tickets, outings, meat 

baskets - whatever you can think of.  Smaller 

items and homemade goodies are 

welcomed!  We will combine them to make 

some awesome baskets.  If you would like to 

sponsor the auction with a monetary donation 

or donated items, please contact Dave 

Heilman at Inspiration Hills at 712.360.0140 

or by email at dave@inspirationhills.org. 
 

You are invited to a Gospel Concert in Woodstock, 

MN at the American Reformed Church on Sunday, 

October 7, 2018 from 2:00 pm – 5:00 pm.  This is 

our annual fundraiser to purchase Recovery Bibles 

for clients at New Life Treatment Center.  Music 

will be provided by: 

 Hear By Faith ~ The Klassens ~ Cornerstone 

Quartet 

Testimonies will be given by alumni from New 

Life Treatment Center.  Barbeques and ice cream 

sundaes will be served.  Freewill donation will be 

accepted.  Come and go as you please.   

 

The Inwood Christian School Board will be 
meeting on Monday, October 8, at 7:00 p.m. in 
the school office. 
 

Community Reformed Church of Sioux Falls, SD, 
would like to invite your congregation to a Gospel 
Music Hymn Sing on October 14 at 3 p.m.  Hass 
Harmony of Alvord, Iowa, will be leading the 
singing and also provide special music during the 
hour.  The church is located at 6800 East 41st 
Street in Sioux Falls.  A time of fellowship will 
follow.” 
NOTE:  The four women in Hass Harmony are 
sisters of Al Hassebroek. 
 

mailto:lukeg@jfa-nwiowa.org
https://clicktime.symantec.com/a/1/fmIYjeTgo-9JTa1kcP7Ge971-TZyYcD04fU715LJuBQ=?d=lTDaCktUG1BIj7-pW-dmvpzFP8a2PiHPY2skjZ__jn_ldDRs6x-qJWGagRud9ts9VnyyQ7mAJ1qXJ1ivqWkNNEhAmsHLQB5wSGP6tZs5dFeYx7moWNWXzkVyKhROtUknJ4T9H-zFaQKRyF3oXaMVXyGDcxmjuFMDbhFDTuQ8IB_9VVHIHwL7F7XhCbEf-10zPQNUhXTOkueeLqdZaPYetHQL3AUIe47hpxk9b-XH28H3JNzIbAbByU866U94Ti8Q8EGP0bK2cbT8F4ohr2DHa0UCMSgeK_rks0XejqgYXz2LNymQfN4g609iZOAcwZj6fy2XHcNhb9m0n5I0UcfhPdcLCPOoOOwlP33eHCrqyTpgY4Grv6te&u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.CrossroadsTEC.com%2Fapply
mailto:CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com
https://promiseevent2018.eventbrite.com/
http://www.promisechc.org/
https://cts.vrmailer1.com/click?sk=a9KMB2JgajBJ_Zj9WAOUF5MVojCD0GZRyDe3ctgKFOZA=/bWFpbHRvOmRhdmVAaW5zcGlyYXRpb25oaWxscy5vcmc=/-sQ5KRM-2mTcnh_dcQO8zQ==&merge_field_type=(?x-mi:(?%3C=href=)%5b%5Cs%5d*%5b'%22%5d(?%3Curl%3E%5b%5E%7B%22%5d.+?)%5b%22%5d)&href_id_source=vr2-href-id-source-2


Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 

 

                           Elders     Deacons 

*James Van Ginkel, ’21, VP   *Lance Van Roekel, ‘20, Head Deacon  

*Marv Arp, ‘19, Clerk      Harley Berentschot, ’19 

  Ken Denekas, ’19      Paul Van Beek, ’19 

  Jesse Moser, ’20      Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

  Chad Van Regenmorter, ‘20     Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

* Executive Committee Members 

The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the second Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Matt Rozeboom      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 

 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita Van Veldhuizen ~  anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 

    

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 


